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• ATU established a COVID-19 Task Force in March

• Weekly meetings to discuss and plan for COVID-19

• Task force developed the ATU Pandemic Recovery Framework

• Student-centric approach 

ATU Task Force
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• Phased approach based on state’s reopening plan

• Currently in Phase 1 of the plan

• Promotes planning within every department at ATU

Recovery Framework
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No Increases for Fall 2020 or Spring 2021

Tuition
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• Student learning will be blended format of learning in the fall

• Faculty and academic leadership prepared to shift from phase 
to phase and the impact that it may have on their approach

• Classroom planning a priority

Academics Reimagined
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• Reimagining move in day and physical events surrounding 
residence students

• Reducing capacity of larger rooms on campus

• Arrangements for 50 isolation and quarantine spaces 
on campus

Residence Life
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• Staff and faculty process to identify as vulnerable through HR

• Student process to identify as vulnerable through disability 
services

At-Risk Populations
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